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AAACU Team Member Presents to Cheboygan High School Students 

Alpena, MI, April 4, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) Cheboygan Branch 
Manager, Yuri Bishop, recently presented to students in Mr. Richards’ class. 

Yuri provided valuable insight into how students can manage their money, the importance of 
budgeting, and how to make smart financial decisions. 

As part of the credit union’s commitment to financial literacy and community outreach, AAACU 
regularly collaborates with local schools to educate students about financial responsibility. Yuri’s 
presentation to Mr. Richards’ class exemplified AAACU’s dedication to empowering young 
people with the knowledge and skills they need to achieve financial success. 

“One of my favorite days of the year is when I have the opportunity to speak to students about 
personal finance,” said Yuri.  

AAACU believes that financial education is essential for building strong communities and strong 
financial futures for youth. By investing in the financial well- being of young people, AAACU 
hopes to empower the next generation to make sound financial decisions and achieve their 
financial goals. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,192 members with 
total assets equal to $750,561,899. 
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